
      May 3, & 4, 2025

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt  452.3109  (Parish Center) or 750-7835 (Cellphone)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cellphone)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
 Teresa Coulter, Liz Wroblewski,

 Larry Habe,  Carol Hall,
Donna Curtis, & Ryder Barent

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
504 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
            May 3-11, 2025

5/3 Saturday      5:00 p.m.  +Ed Chramosta Jr.
                   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

5/4 Sunday               *8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
                    8:00 a.m.    First Communicants at

   SMP with SGH
*10:30 a.m.  +Don Keaschall

5/5 Monday                 *******No Services*********
5/6 Tuesday      8:30 a.m.   Bible Sharing at OLL
5/7 Wednesday          *******No Services********
5/8 Thursday     12 Noon.  +Nadine Franssen at SMPl.
5/9 Friday      8:00 a.m.  +Victoria & Sylvester Kusek

   10:00 a.m.  §Intention of the Priest

5/10 Saturday      5:00 p.m.  +Terry Bonczynski
   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

5/11 Sunday   * 8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
   10:30 a.m.    All the Moms

   Our Lady of Lourdes
   §Seneca Sunrise

                  *St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2025          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00       $3,192.00
   RECEIVED As of 4/28/2025     $11,345.00       $2,690.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL         52/70            8/12
Higher Ground
Registration for the Higher Ground Retreats is open to high school and middle school students.
Registration will close May 1st.Take this opportunity and register today and be part of a growing
group of teens who continue to grow their love in Christ and find what it means to be a community
of faith. Middle school registration goes until June 1st. Register online at
highergroundretreats.org.

Steubenville of the Rockies
Attention high school students. Steubenville of the Rockies fees increase April 21, 2025. Take
this opportunity and register today to become part of a growing group of teens who continue
to grow their love in Christ. United with Christ and with each other we can restore hope to our
world. Go to gidiocese.org/Steubenville for details and to register.

Our wonderful Fr. Lou Nollette will be celebrating the 50th anniversary of his ordination to the
priesthood on Sunday, May 25, 2025 at his home parish St Mary's in Nenzel, NE. The celebration
will be held on Sunday afternoon at 2:00pm Mountain Time followed by a reception at Niobrara
Valley Vineyards. If you are interested in joining a group of fellow 4th Day members to caravan (or
perhaps catch a bus) to this event, with a possible side trip option for a one day mini retreat at the
Sioux Spiritual Center with 1 or 2 overnights, please click on the survey link at the bottom of this
email to express your interest and mark all of the options you would like to participate in. To see
the website for the Sioux Spiritual Center, click this link: https://siouxspiritualcenter.org/

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
But when morning arrived, Jesus stood on the shore. Yet the disciples did not realize it was
Jesus. Do you recognize Jesus working in your marriage? Come and experience His loving
mercy on the next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience on: Sept. 19-21, Grand Island,
NE For questions, feel free to contact: Brenda & Gary Granger: 402-370-5839 Space is limited,
so reserve your weekend early. For more information about Worldwide Marriage Encounter,
please visit www.wwme.org



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $2,200.07
EFT Received $327.50
Income budgeted per week $3,294.50
Budget for 7/24-6/25 $171,314.00
Easter $575.00
Catholic Home Mission $364.95
Catholic Home Mission EFT $85.00
Building Fund $345.00
Rice Bowl $105.67

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offering Received $220.00
Income Budgeted per week $826.63
Budget for 7/24/-6/25 $42,985.00
Easter $70.00
Catholic Home Mission $20.00
Catholic Home Mission EFT $30.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last  Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, May 10 Sunday, May 11

Hospitality
Gary & Eileen Hewitt Randy & Stacy Paitz

    Lector
Scott Bohn Kellie Crowell

Eucharistic Mnister
Betty Young Evelyn Stittle

Altar Servers
Cassie Coulter Perry McDonald
Piper Kriha Thomas McDonald

 .
May 3  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
May 4  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Mary
 Pleasanton with First Communion
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL/Senior Class

May 6  8:30 a.m. BIble Sharing at OLL
May 8  12 Noon Mass at St. Mary Pleasanton
May 10  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
May 11  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
 Happy Mother’s Day

      Parish/ Committee Meetings

Senior Mass
This Sunday, May 4th, we honor the Senior Class of 2025 who are members of our Parish
here at Our Lady of Lourdes. The following will be graduating next weekend from Ravenna
and Centura. Patrick Bursaw, son of Michael Bursaw and Chris Pfeifer; McKinnon Graczyk,
son of Mike and Carrie Graczyk; Hope McDonald, daughter of Brent and Amy McDonald;
Connor Paitz, son of Randy & Stacy Paitz; Noah Schroeder, son of Kevin & Brenda
Schroeder; Reannon Siegel, daughter of Kevin Siegel; and Ava Vogt, daughter of Troy Vogt
and Tricia Lieske. Congratulations to all them.
Heavenly Father, surround our graduates with Your grace. Bless them with hope as they
step into the future with eager and open hearts. Guide them to use the knowledge, skills,
and insights they've gained through their education for the good of all humanity. Amen.

UNK Students for Life and Justice For All Presents;
Abortion: From Debate to Dialogue. This Sunday, May 4th from 12-1:00p.m. free lunch at St.
Teresa of Calcutta Newman Center Dining Hall, 821 W. 27th St. From 1-5:30 p.m. training in
Copeland 142, 2507 11th  Ave., in Kearney. Monday, May 5th-Wednesday, May 7th, encoun-
tering students on campus. Learn how to start a conversation with others about abortion and
learn how to respond to common pro-choice arguments. A flyer with more info is at the doors.

EFT Donations
If anyone is interested in making their donations as an Electornic Fund Transfer, there are
forms at the doors. And IF anyone wants to change the amount of their donations they can do
this as well by calling the office or filling out a new form.  The summer gets busy and if you are
out of town this will eliminate having to worry about getting your donations to the church.

The following children will be receiving their First Holy
Communion this Sunday at St. Mary’s Pleasanton, They
are members of the Religious Education program at Hazard.
Kameryn Axmann, daughter of Megan & Jordan Axmann;
Becket Behrendt, son of Brooke & Mitch Behrendt; Andrew
Cole, son of Briana & Steven Cole; Taven Cronk, son of Tanya
& Tyler Cronk; Sadie Krause, daughter of Tracy & Tony Krause;
and Kayleigh Siegel, daughter of Nathan & Terryn Siegel.
As you take this important step in your faith journey, may you
always feel the warmth of God’s love in your heart.
Congratulations to all.

Totus Tuus--Registration is now Open!
Our Lady of Lourdes will host Totus Tuus the week of July 27-August 1. The elementary pro-
gram, grades K thru 6th grade (based on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Monday thru
Friday from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. The middle school/high school program, grades 7-12 (based
on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Sunday thru Thursday from 6:00-8:15 p.m. Registration
fee is $40.00 per attendee with a maximum of $120.00 per family. Please register at
gidiocese.org/totus-tuus. Register by July 6th and receive a FREE t-shirt. Registration will
remain open for any walk-in participants the week of the program. Please call Joan Clifton if you
have any questions-308-380-5946.

Parish Registration Forms
IF you haven’t returned your forms, PLEASE get them in as soon as possible. Would like to get
everyone’s information updated. Thanks.

Formed.org XXT4C6




